
 

 

 

6th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Wednesday Word is LIFE 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/life?pid=MTA101634&v=58.17 

 

Y6 Sat Tests are next week. It is the first time in two years that the tests have taken place 

so we wish them well. 

We are inviting the Y6 class for breakfast on site next week so that we start the day well as 

our school family. 

 

Y2 tests will also take place over the next two weeks. 

This forms only one part of the assessment of the children and will take place in small 

groups. 

 

We had our crowning of Mary this week as May is the month of Mary. 

We ask Our Lady to pray for us and our families this May. 

 

We break up on Friday 20th May for two weeks and return on Monday 6th June. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 
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